TAS/CIR/2023-24/023

THE ADVENT SCHOOL 27" July 2023
CIRCULAR — SPREAD OF CONJUNCTIVITIS

Dear Parents,
Greetings!

This is to inform all parents that there is an outbreak of conjunctivitis in Haridwar.
Conjunctivitis, also called pinkeye, is an inflammation of the eyelids and covers the whites of
the eyes. Lot of cases are being reported. In case your child shows any symptoms or contracts
to this disease, please consult your family doctor immediately and do not send the child to
school. Please send your child to school only after complete recovery as this disease is
contagious and can pass on to other students. All parents are also advised to take adequate
preventive measures at home to prevent their children from contracting to this disease.

Warm regards,
Principal
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